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THE FORCE BE WITH YOU...

AT OUR FIRST DCM

May 18th 1-3pm

Join me by the pavilion near the Dog Park
at Liberty Park for an End of School Mixer!
Take a break from studying for exams to
spend time conducting a service project,
meeting fellow Key Clubbers from around
the Division, asking questions, and having
fun outside!

Please encourage Officers, Seniors, and
other members to attend!! Also, bring old
t-shirts for the service project, stories from
the year, and fun games to play outside!

Once you have a count of attendees,
please email that to me at
ellyn@ktkey.org

had to do it guys...I'm sorry

Seniors:
Think about joining Circle K!

| Continue your service and

leadership after High School
and start or join Circle K at
your college. For more
information visit
https://www.circlek.org

Our International Trustee for
the KT District is Devyn King
devyn@pacirclek.org
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